
The Rush County Commissioners will hold a Special Meeting on January 24, 2022 at 4:00 p.m. in the 
Assembly Room, 101 East 2nd Street, Rushville IN 46173, for the purpose to discuss an addition to the 
employees’ health plan to include home covid testing kits, to make a decision as to which option to use 
with our health plan, and to discuss cost share waiver end date to April 15, 2022. 
 
Thank you 
 
Tammy Justice 
Rush County Auditor 
101 E. 2nd Street, Room 212 
Rushville, IN  46173 
(765)932-2077 
auditor@rushcounty.in.gov 
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